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Newsletter

What a fun week we have had. All children went on a very enjoyable school trip to Martin

Mere. Thank you to Mrs Fisher for organising this for us all to go and extend our learning in

Science.

On Tuesday I took Millie and Riley to the Blackburn Diocesan Annual Pupil Conference. We

learnt about lots of different Gospel Values and looked at ways we could promote these in

school and through our Worships. I would like to say thank you to them both for their hard

work and for representing our school so superbly.

This week we have welcomed Rev. Tracey into our Academy Family and we have been very busy

planning lots of exciting future events, please look out for these in future newsletters.

Lots of children are arriving on our Academy premises before 8:40am, some as early as

8:10am. Please could you discourage your child/children from coming to school so early as the

playground is unsupervised before 8:40am.

Polite reminder: children must not be riding their bikes or scooters on the playground at any

time.

(Details of our Summer Holiday Camp you will find at the end of this newsletter.)

I hope you have a lovely weekend,

Take care,

Mrs Dean

W/C 19.6.23

Emerald Class Won best attendance for this week.

It is really important that all children are given the equal chance
to learn by being in school on time and every day.

Opal 90.67%

Pearl 97.33%

Emerald 100%

Topaz 89%

Sapphire 94.71%

Amethyst 91.25%



This week we celebrated Kai and Joseph’s

Birthdays in school.

Brody, Jack, William, Simon, Millie, Joseph and

Nevaeh

House Points

Well done to St. David’s for earning the most

house points this week.



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Courage

Can you find out about Daniel in Lion’s Den? Can you retell the story to

someone at home?

The prophet Daniel was living under a King who didn't respect God. When

he made prayer against the law it didn't stop Daniel from praying. The

punishment was terrible – he was thrown into a cave of lions overnight.

The LORD saved Daniel and protected him from harm all night long.

Date Event

Sunday 9th July 2023 St. Paul’s Church “All Aboard” Service

Thursday 13th July 2023 Year 6 Production 1:30pm and 5:00pm

Tuesday 18th July 2023 Reception Graduation 2022/23

3:30pm

Wednesday 19th July 2023 1:30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Service

Thursday 20th July 2023 End of Year Disco

Infants 4:00pm-5:00pm

Juniors 5:30pm-6:30pm

Friday 21st July 2023 School Closes for Summer 1:30pm




